
Christmas Cheer in dire need
of donations
Tom Davis, who is on the board of Christmas Cheer, told the
South Lake Tahoe City Council on Tuesday that the shelves are
bare and hours of operation have been cut to two days a week.

The  reduced  hours  isn’t  because  the  demand  is  down,  but
because there is nothing to hand out.

The nonprofit provides food and other goods to those in need.

Christmas Cheer is open Tuesdays and Thursday from 10am-2pm at
2085 Eloise Ave., South Lake Tahoe. For more information on
donating to Christmas Cheer, call (530) 542Â.4934.
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